
The Queens Platinum Jubilee

We are pleased to announce that Barton 

will be lighting a beacon to commemorate 

HM The Queens Platinum Jubilee on 

Thursday 2nd June.

Plans are also underway for the 

Big Jubilee Picnic on 

Sunday 5th June and we are looking for 

volunteers to help with marshalling and a 

qualified first aider.

If you feel you are able to help in any way 

please contact the Parish Council office 

on 01582 883990, email: 

s.cowie@bartonleclay-pc.gov.uk or pop in 

between 10am – 12 noon Monday to 

Friday
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